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"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021     
   Our Vision 

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus 

Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words ‘As I have loved you, so you must love one another’ (John 13:34). 

                       

 

 

2nd February 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,          

 

Re: School Council trip to Bentley Court – 9th February 2023 

 

We are taking the children in School Council to Bentley Court retirement housing complex 

(Whitburn Road, Lewisham SE13 7US) on Thursday 9th February 2023. We will be walking to 

Bentley Court, leaving school after lunch at 1.30pm and arriving back at school before 3.00pm.  

 

The visit forms part of our activities for Children’s Mental Health Week which runs from 6th to 12th 

February. This year’s theme is “Let’s Connect” and children will be focusing on connecting with 

others in healthy, rewarding and meaningful ways.  
 

Full school uniform will need to be worn. Please ensure appropriate coats or waterproofs are 

provided if necessary.  

 

As this is a local trip we do not require your consent but we would appreciate it if you could 

respond on ParentPay to indicate that you are happy for your child to take part. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Mrs Christine Graham 

Headteacher 
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